
           

  
 
Date  : September 24th 2005 (Saturday) 
Time  : 1:45pm ~ 5:15pm 
Venue : Hall, 8th Floor, Block G, PMH
CME/CNE : 3 points for HKCOG; 3 points for Colposcopy Subspecialty 

3 points for non specialist; CNE pending approval 

 
Time   Programme Speakers

1:45pm-2:00pm Registration  
2:00-2:30 pm Understanding the Bethesda System Dr. A Cheung 
2:30-3:00 pm Management of abnormal Pap smear Dr. KF Tam  
3:00-3:30 pm Cclposcopic appearances, normal and 

abnormal cervix 
Dr. SF Yim 

3:30-3:45 pm Break  
3:45-4:15 pm Practical tips on colposcopic examination and 

LEEP 
Dr. SK Lam 

4:15-4:45 pm Role of the primary care doctors in cervical 
cancer prevention 

Dr. LY Tse 

4:45-5:15 pm Questions and answers All speakers 
 
Organized by :  
The Hong Kong Society for Colposcopy & Cervical Pathology 
The Department of Obstetrics & Gynaecology, Princess Margaret Hospital 
 
Speakers: 
Dr. Annie Cheung, Associate Professor, Department of pathology, Queen Mary Hospital 
Dr. KF Tam, Gynaecological oncology subspecialist, Department of O&G, Queen Mary Hosptial 
Dr. SF Yim, SMO, Department of O&G, Prince of Wales Hospital 
Dr. SK Lam, Consultant, Department of O&G, Kwong Wah Hospital 
Dr. LY Tse, Consultant, Department of Health, Cervical Screening Programme 
 
Organizing Committee: 
Dr. Vivian Yu (Consultant, Department of O&G, PMH) 
Dr. TC Pun (Consultant, Department of O&G, QMH) 
Dr. SK Hui (Medical Officer, Department of O&G, PMH) 
 
Chairman: 
Dr. Vivian Yu (Consultant, Department of O&G, PMH) 
 
Attendance Certificate: 
Certificate would be issued for all delegates attending the workshop 
 

 
The Hong Kong Society for Colposcopy & Cervical Pathology 

AND 
Department of O&G, Princess Margaret Hospital 

Fee: 

HKSCCP members HK$300 

Non-members  HK$600

Trainee (basic and higher trainee of  

HKCOG) members 

HK$200 

Trainee non-members HK$400 

 
 
Registration: 
Please register on or before 17th September, 2005. Please make cheque payable to “Hong 
Kong Society for Colposcopy & Cervical Pathology” and return the completed 
registration to: 

Colposcopy Workshop 2005 
The Secretariat 
The Department of Obstetrics & Gynaecology 
Queen Mary Hospital 
103 Pokfulam Road 
Hong Kong 

 
 
Enquiry: 
Ms Phyllis Kwok, The Secretariat, Department of Obstetrics and Gynaecology, Queen Mary 
Hospital, Hong Kong (Fax: 2855 0947 E-mail: pmykwok@hkucc.hku.hk) 

 
 

Registration 
 

I wish to register for the workshop and particulars are as follows: 
 
(Please print your name as it should appear on the certificate) 

Name:   

  

Institution: 

Address:

Tel:    Email:
 

 HKSCCP member     Non HKSCCP member  
 

 
Please make cheque payable to “Hong Kong Society for Colposcopy and Cervical Pathology”  
 
 

No parking space will be available. 



The Hong Kong Society  
For Colposcopy and Cervical Pathology  
香港陰道鏡及子宮頸病理學會  
 
 
Correspondence address: Department of Obstetrics and Gynaecology, Queen Mary Hospital, 102 Pokfulam Road, Hong Kong. 
Web site: www.hksccp.org.hk 

  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

President : 
Dr. Annie Cheung 
張雅賢醫生 
 
Vice President : 
Dr. T C Pun 
潘定中醫生 
 
Hon-Secretary : 
Dr. Grace Wong 
王靜妍醫生 
 
Hon-Treasurer : 
Dr. Philip Ip 
葉品正醫生 
 
Council Members : 
Dr. Peter Kwok 
郭志揚醫生 
 
Dr. S K Lam 
林兆強醫生 
 
Dr. K M Mok 
莫嘉明醫生 
 
Dr. Amelia Wong 
黃惠瑜醫生 
 
Dr. S F Yim 
嚴素芬醫生 
 
Ex-offico : 
Prof. Hextan Ngan 
顏婉嫦教授 
 
 
 

29 July 2005 
 
 
Dear Colleagues, 
 
Colposcopy Workshop 24 September 2005 
 
  We are pleased to invite you joining our Colposcopy Workshop on 
24 September 2005, which will be held at the Hall, 8/F, Block G, Princess 
Margaret Hospital.  This workshop is jointly organized by the Hong Kong 
Society for Colposcopy and Cervical Pathology and the Department of 
Obstetrics and Gynaecology, Princess Margaret Hospital.  The workshop will 
be held in the afternoon and will cover various topics of interest to trainers and 
trainees in colposcopy.  We have invited speakers coming from the Department 
of Health, different Departments of Obstetrics and Gynaecology and a 
Gynaecological Pathologist to share their knowledge and experience. 
 

  Registration is required for attending the workshop.  Please fill in the 
attached reply slip and return to Ms Phyllis Kwok, The Secretariat, Department 
of Obstetrics and Gynaecology, Queen Mary Hospital, Hong Kong.  Please 
refer to the attachments for details.  Thank for your attention. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Dr Vivian Yu 
Consultant 
Department of Obstetrics & Gynaecology 
Princess Margaret Hospital 



 
 

Colposcopy Workshop 2005 
 
 

Date: 24th September 2005 
 

Venue:   Hall, 8/F, Block G, Princess Margaret Hospital 
 
 
Time  Programme        Speakers 
 
1:45-2:00 pm Registration       
 

2:00-2:30 pm Understanding the Bethesda System   Dr A Cheung 
 

2:30-3:00 pm Management of Abnormal Smears    Dr KF Tam 
 

3:00-3:30 pm Colposcopic Appearances, Normal and Abnormal Dr SF Yim 
   Cervix 
 

3:30-3:45 pm Break 
 

3:45-4:15 pm Practical Tips on Colposcopic Examination and Dr SK Lam 
   LEEP 
 

4:15-4:45 pm Role of the Primary Health Care Doctors in  Dr LY Tse 
   Cervical Cancer Prevention 
 

4:45-5:15 pm Questions & Answers      All speakers 
     
 
 
Organized by: 
 
The Hong Kong Society for Colposcopy and Cervical Pathology 
The Department of Obstetrics and Gynaecology, Princess Margaret Hospital 



Faculty: 
Dr A Cheung (Associate Professor, Department of Pathology, The University of Hong 
Kong) 
Dr SK Lam  (Consultant, Department of Obstetrics & Gynaecology, Kwong Wah 
Hospital) 
Dr KF Tam (Gynaecological Oncology Subspecialist, Department of Obstetrics & 

Gynaecology, Queen Mary Hospital) 
Dr LY Tse (Consultant, Department of Health) 
Dr SF Yim (SMO, Department of Obstetrics & Gynaecology, Prince of Wales 
Hospital) 
 
 
Organizing Committee: 
Dr Vivian Yu (Consultant, Department of Obstetrics & Gynaecology, Princess 

Margaret Hospital) 
Dr TC Pun (Consultant, Department of Obstetrics & Gynaecology, Queen Mary 

Hospital) 
Dr SK Hui (Medical Officer, Department of Obstetrics & Gynaecology, Princess 

Margaret Hospital) 
 
 
Chairperson: 
Dr Vivian Yu (Consultant, Department of Obstetrics & Gynaecology, Princess 

Margaret Hospital) 
 
 
CME: 3 CME points will be granted from The Hong Kong College of Obstetricians 

and Gynaecologists, and The Medical Council of Hong Kong (for 
non-specialists) 

 
 
Attendance Certificate: Certificate would be issued  
 
 
Fee: HK$300 will be charged for members of HKSCCP and  

HK$600 will be charged for non-members 
HK$200 will be charged for trainee members 
HK$400 will be charged for trainee non-members 

 
 
Registration: Please register on or before 17 September 2005 by fax (2855 0947) or by 

E-mail (pmykwok@hkucc.hku.hk). 



Reply Slip 

Colposcopy Workshop 24 September 2005 
 
 
To: Ms Phyllis Kwok 

Department of Obstetrics and Gynaecology 
Queen Mary Hospital 
 

Fax No: 2855 0947 
 
 
I would like to attend the Colposcopy Workshop. 
                
 
 
 
A Cheque of HK$ _____________is enclosed for the attendance of the workshop. 
 
(Cheques should be made payable to “The Hong Kong Society for Colposcopy and  
Cervical Pathology”) 
 
 
 
Name: ______________________ 
 
Signature: ____________________  Tel No: _____________________ 

Address: ___________________________________________________________ 

 
______________________________________________________________________ 
 
 


